File No. 18-1131

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to additional recommendations regarding
the 2017 Brush Clearance Assessment Appeals.

Recommendations for Council action, as initiated by Motion (Rodriguez-Martinez):

1. AMEND the 2017 Brush Clearance Assessments, for the following appeals:

a.

Waive the administrative fee of $1,304, and confirm the total assessment of
$8,500 for the parcel identified as APN 5572034012, situs address 7131
Senalda Road.

Waive the administrative fee of $1,304, and confirm the total assessment of
$11,900.00 for the parcel identified as APN 2278023004, situs address 3650
Stone Canyon Avenue.

Waive the administrative fee of $1,304 and confirm the total assessment cost in
the amount of $4,8000 for the parcel identified as APN 5430015005, situs
address 3834 Clayton Avenue.

Waive the administrative fee of $1,304, reduce the cost of clearance by $12,850,
and confirm the total assessment of $29,650 for the parcel identified as APN
4415023009, situs address 16970 West Sunset Boulevard.

Waive the administrative fee of $1,304 and confirm the total assessment cost in
the amount of $12,500 for the parcel identified as APN 5302010026

Waive the administrative fee of $1,304, reduce the cost of clearance by $1,495,
and confirm the total assessment of $1,495 for the parcel identified as APN
5306009030, situs address 3932 North Randolph Avenue.

Waive the administrative fee of $1,304 and confirm the total assessment cost in
the amount of $2,2000 for the parcel identified as APN 5443007005, situs
address 2360 North Fellowship Parkway.

Fiscal Impact Statement: None submitted by the Los Angeles Fire Department (LAFD).

Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has completed a
financial analysis.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

SUMMARY

At its regular meeting held on March 27, 2019, the Public Safety Committee considered
Motion (Rodriguez-Martinez) and an LAFD Report dated February 14, 2019, relative to the
LAFD's 2017 Brush Clearance Assessment Appeals.



After consideration, and after providing an opportunity for public comment, the Committee
confirmed the appeals as recommended by the LAFD Report as amended to include
technical corrections provided by the Inspector in charge of the LAFD Brush Clearance
Unit. In addition the Committee approved the appeal referenced as 1a in the Motion
(Rodriguez-Martinez). This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE
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MEMBER VOTE

RODRIGUEZ: YES

O'FARRELL: YES

BUSCAINO: YES

RYU: YES

SMITH: YES
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